## THE PIPER

## FEBRUARY 7, 2021



# Trinity Lutheran Church

2221 North Oak Lane State College, PA 16803 814-238-2024 www.trinitystatecollege.org



### Imposition of Ashes

On Ash Wednesday, February 17th from

10:00 am to 1:30 pm. Pastor Ron will be offering
drive thru Imposition of Ashes. Put it on your calendar and plan
to pick up soup at the same time.

This is the only week soup will be available for the extended time, all other Wednesdays the Soup pickup time will be 11:30 am to 1:00 pm

Congratulations are in order for Anthony & Angela & Sofia Garritano

They had a baby girl:

Noelia Grace was born on January 17th. She weighted 10 lbs 3.6 ozs and was 22 inches long.





# FOR THE SUNDAY, FEB 7TH ZOOM COFFEE HOUR, THE INVITATION WILL LOOK LIKE THIS:

**Topic: Sunday Coffee Hour** 

Time: Feb 7, 2021 10:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83821239931

Meeting ID: 838 2123 9931

Passcode: 774192

The invitation will be emailed out to everyone on Saturday, Feb 6th and a reminder on Sunday, Feb 7th .

#### TRINITY EVENTS

#### SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 7

YouTube Worship Service w/Bulletin Recorded & Emailed 10:00 am Zoom Coffee Hour 11:00 am Deeper Water Zoom

#### MONDAY, FEBRUARY 8

7:00 pm Zoom Bible Study
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 11
10:00 am Zoom Bible Study

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 14

YouTube Worship Service w/Bulletin Recorded & Emailed 11:00 am Deeper Water Zoom

### PRAYER LIST

#### TLC DISCIPLES

Jerry Wion, Carol Bernlohr, Dee Kiel, Linda Leslie

TLC FRIENDS

Sandy Conard, Mike, Jayne, Alan, Steve

#### **READINGS**

Isaiah 40:21-31 Psalm 147: 1-11, 20c 1 Corinthians 9:16-23 Mark 1:29-39





# Park Forest Preschool

# www.parkforestpreschool.org

January 22, 2020

Dear Trinity Lutheran Church Congregation,

Tue Hills

Another holiday season has passed, and once again we are thankful for the kindness and generosity you have extended to our children and families. What you have donated will be felt long after the excitement of the holiday season has dwindled.

Without your generous support we would not be as successful in helping the families in our program. Thank you for the gifts for the children in our program. We appreciate the time and effort you put into gathering these items. We often take what we consider the basic necessities for granted in our lives, but to many of the families we serve, basic necessities are often the items they most often need. Knowing that people recognize and value the mission and work we do here at Park Forest Preschool is a blessing in our lives and the lives of the children and families in our program. Thank you for your continued support of our children, families, and staff.

Our goal is to continue to offer free quality early childhood education in a warm and nurturing environment where each child feels loved and accepted while providing every child the opportunity to grow socially, emotionally, physically and academically. We certainly would not be here without continued support from our community and from organizations such as yours. Thank you for your dedication to this mission.

Kindly,

Susan E Hills Director